

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

January 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

GCSE PE T-Shirt

There is an opportunity to purchase a collared t-shirt for those students studying GCSE PE. I must stress that this is not compulsory but we feel it does help to give the students a greater sense of identity. Students would be able to wear these t-shirts in their examination lessons. In particular, the t-shirts will be very useful during their external moderation because each shirt will have their surname on the back.

The cost of the collared t-shirt is £23.00. Please refer to the size guide on the MCAS app (My Child at School) when selecting your size.

Payment for the t-shirt should be made via the MCAS app and the deadline for payment will be **Friday 20 January 2023**. This will enable us to process the order as quickly as possible.

Please remember that if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant we will use that to pay for the full cost of the t-shirt. Please get in touch with Mrs H Nibloe at hnibloe@sackvilleschool.org.uk if you do not wish us to do this.

If you have any questions please email scurrie@sackvilleschool.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Currie

Teacher of PE

















